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Thursday, 7th March 2019

Dear Parents / Carers, 


YEAR 6 BOOSTER SESSIONS

Over the next few weeks, teachers across the school will be offering ‘Booster’ sessions in maths, reading, spelling, grammar and punctuation. The purpose of these additional learning sessions are to ensure children in Year 6 feel confident and fully prepared when they sit their SATs in May. 

The majority of the booster sessions have been carefully timetabled into the school week to ensure all children continue to study a broad and balanced curriculum. These will be delivered by myself, Mrs Pijoan and Mrs Beecham and will focus on revisiting and revising key skills whilst addressing any individual gaps in learning or provide further challenge. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Some maths booster sessions will run between 2:30 – 3:30pm and be delivered by a range of staff on a 1 teacher to 2 pupil basis.  If your child is involved in one of these sessions you will receive an additional permission letter to sign. All booster sessions begin next week (from Monday, 11th March). 

From experience, we know the children benefit greatly from these additional learning and mentoring opportunities at this stage in Year 6. 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to ask.

Yours sincerely,   

Mrs Nicola Lewis (Class Teacher)
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